
Question(s) submitted via QR code from Pathways to Bright Futures Informational Session:

Broadmoor High School - 02.15.22

Question: Will you have enough post secondary faculty to teach all required DE courses?

Response: Our post-secondary partner will staff DE courses. Additionally, we are reviewing credentialing

opportunities for current staff to teach DE courses. For clarity, DE courses are not the only option for advanced

coursework. Student course requests will drive the number of sections and teachers needed for these courses.


